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Hi Adam, I'm writing you to express support for Council File 18-0538, which would ban fur sales and manufacturing in LA. 
LA would join San Francisco, WeHo, and Berkeley in banning fur sales, and would cement California as the progressive 
pocket propelling America forward.

Many European countries have outlawed fur production, even places where fur was a major industry, due to the industry's 
awful treatment of animals (some are skinned alive, and those that aren't live on horrific fur farms or are cruelly trapped). I 
look forward to living in a city that joins those countries in shunning an outdated and cruel industry.

Thanks from a Toluca Lake native hoping this becomes law soon, 
Liam Cronin

Liam Cronin
liam.j.cronin@gmail.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=155da5b303&jsver=t5q-CCrm1ic.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180903.15_p8&view=pt&search=inbox&type=p4&th=16... 1/1

mailto:adam.lid@lacity.org
mailto:liam.j.cronin@gmail.com
mailto:Adam.Lid@lacity.org
mailto:liam.j.cronin@gmail.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=155da5b303&jsver=t5q-CCrm1ic.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180903.15_p8&view=pt&search=inbox&type=p4&th=16

